
 

THE COMPASS
 Southern Road Primary School Newsletter 

Friday 30th September

Today we are launching our Black History Month Musicians and Composers 
competition. 

Please help your child to create a poster about a black musician and/or composer on 
the paper they have been given by their class teacher.

The poster should include a picture of the musician/composer and their name. Older 
children are also encouraged to include the composer's date of birth, their genre of 
music and reference to a piece of their music.

All entries need to be submitted by Monday 17th October and the winners will be 
announced later that week. There will be prizes for the winners.

Enjoy your  weekend.

Mr MacGregor
Year 4 Swimming to begin 

again next week!



 

Safeguard Question Of The Week 

Our safeguard question of the week  was around 
ways children can keep themselves safe online.

Well done to this week's winners: Loqman 3CD, 
Maryam 4CW, Joanna 5NA and Zain 6MC. 

Next week's question of 'How can you keep yourself safe 
around animals?' coincides with world animal day which 
takes place on 4th October and was shared with children in 
today's assembly. 



A selection of some of our KS2 learning 
recently

Year 4 made models of the 
human digestive system this 
week to support their 
learning in Science.

5NA acted out their dilemma 
stories inspired by their 
current text ‘Percy Jackson 
and the Lightning Thief’.

Year 6 made models of the 
circulatory system.



 

The Parent Toddler Group  is held at 
Southern Road every Friday from 9.15am 
till 11am. Please come to the main office 

and wait for Ms Henna. 


